
   

Celebration of “Cleanliness Drive” at College of Agricultural 
Information Technology, AAU, Anand 

SWACHHATA HI SEVA CELEBRATION 

(01ST October, 2023) 

 
On the occasion of Mahatma Gandhi's Birth Anniversary, the Government of India 

decided to organize a cleanliness drive campaign across India on October 1, 2023. In 
this context, under the National Service Scheme Unit, Anand Agricultural University 
organized a cleanliness drive directed by the Hon. Vice Chancellor. As a part of this 
“Swachhta Hi Seva” campaign, College of Agricultural Information Technology 
organized the program under the guidance of Director, Student Welfare, AAU, Anand 
and Principal and Dean of this College. All the employees and students of the college 
enthusiastically joined in the campus surrounding cleaning, hostel cleaning program 
today from 08:00 to 12:00 hours. Total 140 students (82 boys and 58 girls) of this 
college participated in this campus cleaning drive program. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 


